## **PUBLIC SUBMISSION**

Received: April 15, 2017 Status: Pending\_Post Tracking No. 1k1-8vu5-tw81 Comments Due: April 17, 2017 Submission Type: API

**Docket:** EBSA-2010-0050

Definition of the Term Fiduciary; Conflict of Interest Rule - Retirement Investment Advice; Best Interest Contract Exemption; etc.

**Comment On:** EBSA-2010-0050-3491

Definition of Term Fiduciary; Conflict of Interest Rule-Retirement Investment

**Document:** EBSA-2010-0050-DRAFT-18110 Comment on FR Doc # 2017-04096

## **Submitter Information**

Name: Anonymous Anonymous

## **General Comment**

In order to keep my broker this regulation is forcing me into an Advisory platform. I know how to determine what I'm being charged. I know what I'm paying. I want to have as many choices and options as possible. My choice is being limited after June the 9th, 2017 unless this rule is delayed again. It should be delayed because if changes are made again after June 9th my IRAs could potentially become ping pong balls of reinvestments from new different sets of rules and different accounts.